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Reappraisal Firm Continues Work in City 
 
The contractor that is performing the reappraisal of the 
residential class of properties in the City of Alpena, 
Berg Assessing and Consulting, plans on starting 
inspections of houses in the area south of Washington 
Avenue and east of Ripley Boulevard, to Lake Huron, 
and the Long Rapids Road area including OxBow and 
Island View Subdivisions, on April 19, 2017, weather 
permitting. 
 
Letters have been mailed to all residential property 
owners in these areas notifying them of the upcoming 
inspection.  It may take several weeks to complete the 
inspections in these areas.  To ensure fair and accurate 
assessments throughout the City, property owners are 
asked to cooperate fully with the inspectors. 
 
If you have any questions about the process you can 
contact City Assessor, Jeff Shea, at 989-354-1741. 

CONTACT 

Contact: 
Jeff Shea 
City Assessor 
City of Alpena  
989-354-1741 
jeffs@alpena.mi.us  
 
 
 


